Sakura-Con General Meeting for November 16, 2014

Meeting called to order at 1:03 pm

Department Reports
Operations

Looking for volunteers for all sub-departments; looking for an AV Coordinator

Programming

Holding a contest for Opening Video. All details are on the website.
Looking for a Cosplay Coordinator

Panel submissions are open

Gaming is looking for volunteers

Panel moderators are looking for volunteers

Membership

Registration is looking for lots and lots of volunteers

Looking for Systems Coordinator volunteer, preferably with Linux experience
Looking for Staff Preservation volunteers with food handlers’ permits
Membership Office is still looking for one or two more volunteers

Pre-reg will close on March 6th

Custom badge image submission form is open and will remain open until two weeks before con

Relations
Working on many Japanese guests

Working on American guests

Publicity
Looking for volunteers for SAS

Looking for volunteers for all sub-departments



If you have a need for volunteers in your department, please let info@sakuracon.org know your exact
needs

The new version of the website will be entering closed beta testing
If you have a wish list for sponsorship, please let sponsors@sakuracon.org know your needs
Holiday party announcement will be coming soon

If you are registered for staff and are not receiving emails from the staff mailing list, please let publicity
know

Sending out more advertising

Facilities
Working on hotel contracts

General staff has a code for the Homewood Suites; please use it! You must reserve the room at least a
month before the convention.

Membership Comments
The Tale of Princess Kagaya is playing at the Seven Gables

Bunka no Hi is running at the Japanese Community Center on Weller in Seattle

Motion to adjourn. Seconded.

Meeting adjourned at 1:23pm



